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PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT:  

Dear Parents, 

Thank you to all of our parents who turned up to the parent teacher meetings 
last week. This is a valuable way of finding out more information about your 
child and what you can do at home to support them. 

This week sees our Southern Stars Performers heading off to Wollongong to 
participate alongside many other students from over 100 schools. We wish 
them all the best and know they will make our school proud. Thank you to the 
parents who are transporting theirs and others children. Without your help it 
would not be possible. Thank you also to Mrs Williams who has coordinated 
this for our school. It is a lot of work but you have made it look effortless. 

If your child is in Years 3,4,5 and 6 they have the opportunity to attend this Fri-
day's performance. Please make sure your child returns their money and per-
mission note before Thursday 24th to the office. 

Finally, last week and this week the teachers 
have focussed on making sure all children have a 
broad brim hat to wear when out on the playground. 
Even though it is winter we are still adhering to our 
sun safe message. Please remind them to pack it in 
their bag every day. Next week we will focus on 
having both school hats and school jumpers as 
many children are now coming to school wearing 
expensive jackets that could potentially be ruined at school during sporting and 
art activities. 

Regards, 

Catherine Glennan  

Relieving Principal. 

 
TEXT BOOK FEES 
All students have been given their text books this year before parents have paid 
for them. There are still a few outstanding payments for textbooks. Please re-
member if you are struggling to pay, you are more than welcome to make pay-
ments. The costs for textbooks for Kindergarten: $28.55 and for Years 1,2,3,4,5 
and Year 6 is $38.35. Please pay as soon as possible. Thankyou to the par-
ents that have paid. 
 

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

   
 
AUGUST: 
25th Southern Stars Re-
hearsal Performance 3 - 6 
 
26th Southern Stars Perfor-
mance 
 
31st  P & C  Meeting 
 
SEPTEMBER: 
 
 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at 

school. 

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School has a 

Facebook page where we post lots of 

reminders, good news stories and 

share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t miss 

out on the updates and photos on 

your devices.  Like our page today! 

 

 

Get our School Stream App, it’s 

Greenwell Point Public School in the 

palm of your hand. Download from 

ITunes or Google Play. 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BOOK CLUB: 

Is due back by the 4th September. Please remember where pos-
sible to use LOOP when ordering Book Club, if you have any 
problems come and see Louise and she will help with ordering on 
line. Did you know by using LOOP you receive the opportunity to 
earn $10.00 bonus per consecutive book clubs 

 

COLOURING COMPETITION: 

For the Marine Rescue is due back to school NO LATER than the 
11th October. This is for the Marine Rescue Day which will be 
held in November at the Greenwell Point Bowling Club on the 
12th of November. 

 
 
…………………………………………………………………...…………………………….……... 
                                          

 CANTEEN MEAL DEAL 

                                                             25th August  2017  

 

 

I give permission for …………………………………………………………………… to receive a Pizza, 
popper and a piece of fruit of the week all for $5. Please remember the canteen is only open for 
lunch so it is up to you to remember to bring your recess. ALL ORDERS MUST BE IN BY 
WEDNESDAY MORNING. This week the canteen will also be selling Custard cups for 50c.  

 My child would like a Ham & Pineapple pizza   or a Ham & Cheese Pizza. 

 

  ………………………………..                                         ………………………………..  

      Signature                                                                                     Date  

 

Are you collecting your stickers for our school.  If you need a sticker chart just 

ask in the office or drop your stickers in the box in our office foyer. Don’t forget 

to ask your family, friends and neighbours to help collect stickers for our school. 

Happy Birthday 

     Congratulations and Happy Birthday. 

Taylor & William  who turn 7 on  Friday  

Boat Awards  

K/1 Abbie & Lilly 

1/2 Madison Destiny 

2/3/4 Wyatt & Jacob 

4/5/6 Cherry & Asha 


